
 

From: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Licensing 

Sent: 03 December 2024 16:46 

To: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: 78 West Green Road, Tottenham - Attn Noshaba 

 

From: Nick Semper  

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 1:17 PM 

To: NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk 

Subject: RE: 78 West Green Road, Tottenham 

 

Dear PC PETERS (Francis), 

 

An absolute pleasure to talk to you on the phone this morning 😊 

 

The restaurant will be called Love Latin and will served predominantly Italian and Spanish 

themed foods. 

 

Your Four Conditions below are agreed. 

 

We will not be dialling back the hours on our application but fully understand that we are 

bound by the pre-existing Planning Restrictions.  We will apply for a relaxation of those 

Planning Restrictions via our partnered Planning Consultants, should the Premises Licence 

be issued in the terms agreed between us. 

 

Thank you for that and have a great week! 

 

Kind Regards 

Nick SEMPER 

Director 

TL Guys Ltd 

t/a The Licensing Guys 

W: 01432 700024 

M: 07890 105387 

nick@thelicensingguys.com 
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Disclaimer 

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and may be legally privileged. If 

you are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose, copy or use any part of it for any 

purpose - please delete all copies immediately and notify the sender. Any views or opinions 

expressed do not necessarily represent those of the Company. 

Please consider the environment before printing. 

  

  

 

From: Francis.Peters@met.police.uk <Francis.Peters@met.police.uk> On Behalf Of 

NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk 

Sent: 18 November 2024 13:04 

To: Nick Semper <nick@thelicensingguys.com> 

Cc: Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk; NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk 

Subject: FW: 78 West Green Road, Tottenham 

 

Good afternoon Mr Semper, 

 

Thankyou for speaking to me on the phone today. There is no need for a further condition, 

as I see that this is already covered in my previous recommendation.  

 

But, please can you confirm in writing that you are accept the following conditions: 

- “A direct telephone number for the manager at the premises shall be publicly 

available at all times the premises is open. This telephone number is to be made 

available to residents and businesses in the vicinity.” 
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- “The supply of alcohol at the premises shall only be to a person seated taking a 

substantial table meal there and for consumption by such a person as ancillary to 

their meal.” 

- “The supply of alcohol shall be by waiter or waitress service only.” 

- “All sealed containers of alcoholic drinks sold for consumption off the premises 

must be clearly labelled or marked with the name and postcode of the premises.” 

 

And please can you confirm in writing that you will not be reducing your licensable hours, 

and that you will respect the planning restrictions in place in any case. 

 

Your cooperation is appreciated, 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Francis Peters 

Police Constable 2549 NA 

Licensing Officer 

North Area Basic Command Unit 

Metropolitan Police Service 

Mobile: 07721552997 

Address: Edmonton Police Station, 462 Fore Street, Edmonton, London, N9 0PW 

 

 

 

From: Peters Francis A - NA-CU <Francis.Peters@met.police.uk> On Behalf Of NA Mailbox 

- Licensing 

Sent: 14 November 2024 11:04 

To: nick@thelicensingguys.com 

Cc: NA Mailbox - Licensing <NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk>; Licensing 

<Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: 78 West Green Road, Tottenham 

 

Good morning Mr Semper, 

 

In relation to the premises licence application form, I have a few questions and concerns 

which I hope you can address. 
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1. Are you aware that in respect of this premises there is a planning condition that only 

allows the working hours of this premises to be between 07:00 to 23:00 Monday to 

Sunday? In light of this, will you be reducing the hours applied for to be within this 

restriction. 

2. On section 5, you have given a brief description of the premises as a “latino 

restaurant”. Please can you provide more detail about this? What sort of food cuisine 

will be available? What will the name be for this premises? Will there be a take-away 

service too? 

3. If the intention for the premises is to operate it as a restaurant, would the applicant be 

willing to add the following conditions to the operating schedule: 

- A direct telephone number for the manager at the premises shall be publicly 

available at all times the premises is open. This telephone number is to be made 

available to residents and businesses in the vicinity. 

- The supply of alcohol at the premises shall only be to a person seated taking a 

table meal there and for consumption by such a person as ancillary to their meal. 

- The supply of alcohol shall be by waiter or waitress service only. 

- All sealed containers of alcoholic drinks sold for consumption off the premises 

must be clearly labelled or marked with the name and postcode of the premises. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Francis Peters 

Police Constable 2549 NA 

Licensing Officer 

North Area Basic Command Unit 

Metropolitan Police Service 

Mobile: 07721552997 

Address: Edmonton Police Station, 462 Fore Street, Edmonton, London, N9 0PW 

 

NOTICE - This email and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may be 

confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it 

from your system. Do not use, copy or disclose the information contained in this email or in 

any attachment without the permission of the sender. Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) 

communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law and any email and/or 

attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to 

conclude binding agreements on behalf of the MPS by email and no responsibility is 

accepted for unauthorised agreements reached with other personnel. While reasonable 

precautions have been taken to ensure no viruses are present in this email, its security and 

that of any attachments cannot be guaranteed.  

 


